

Name: _____ Class: _____ No. _____



Christmas Day



ธรรมเนียม

Christmas is in December. It is a season with many **traditions**. People think about family, friends, and giving. Most families put up a tree, hang decorations, and give gifts.

โอกาสที่จะทำกิจกรรมกับครอบครัว

The decorations of the tree is usually a **family occasion**. Many people decorate the Christmas tree with ornaments, lights, tinsel and candy canes, and they put an angel or a star at the top of the tree. Wreaths, holly, and mistletoes are also used to decorate homes.

Christmas Eve is December 24th. It is the night before Christmas. It is a great time to sing carols. Will you remember to put out milk and cookies for Santa?

วิเศษ

Santa flies around the world with his **magical** sleigh and reindeer. He slides down the chimney with gifts for good children. He has elves to help him get the presents **ready**. The factory is **located** at the North pole.

พร้อม

ตั้งอยู่

ตื่นแต่เช้า

Christmas Day is December 25th. **Wake up early**. Then you can run to open the presents under the tree or in your stockings. There is going to be a lot of food to eat today! It is a time to spend with family and people you love.

1. Christmas is in

- a. summer b. spring c. autumn d. winter

2. What day in December is Christmas Eve?

- a. the 22nd b. the 23rd c. the 24th d. the 25th

3. What day in December is Christmas Day?

- a. the 22nd b. the 23rd c. the 24th d. the 25th

4. Who will get the gifts from Santa?

- a. Anna who is a lazy girl. b. Jane who is very kind.

5. What do most families do on Christmas Day?

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____